
 
 
 
September 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Patients: 
 
We want to inform you that Dr. Shiv Patel will no longer be practicing medicine at Precision Spine 
Care, effective November 16, 2023.  Dr. Patel has provided excellent care to his patients through his 
service with Precision Spine Care and we wish him well in his future endeavors.   
 
Precision Spine Care is committed to providing the highest standard of care and pleased to be able 
to offer continuation of care with Dr. Will Dreiss. Dr. Dreiss is an Interventional Pain Management 
specialist based out of your Tyler office who will see patients in our Longview clinic at least one day 
a week.  
 
If you currently have an appointment scheduled with Dr. Patel, our office staff will contact you to 
discuss your options, including an introductory evaluation to discuss your condition and consult 
with you on your treatment to continue exceptional interventional pain care with Precision Spine 
Care.  Any questions you may have can be answered at this time, as well.  
 
You may request your medical records that were established under your care with Dr. Patel by 
contacting our medical records department at 903-592-6000 extension 1588 or by visiting our 
website below to obtain a medical record release.  Upon receipt of a signed and dated release your 
medical records will be transferred to the requested professional. 
 
If you have an immediate question, please contact our office at 903-592-6000 or chat with us on our 
website at www.PrecisionSpineCare.com.  
 
If you would like to continue to see Dr. Patel, you may contact his office at:  
 

AOA Orthopedic Specialists – Waxahachie 
1328 US -287 

BYP#100 
Waxahachie, TX 75165 
Start date: Jan 1, 2024 

 
 
Precision Spine Care greatly values our patient – physician relationships, and we thank you for your 
loyalty and look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Physicians and Staff of Precision Spine Care 

 

http://www.precisionspinecare.com/

